
 

 
Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney: Sat 7.00pm & 11.00am 
Dervock: Sun 9.00am 
 
Week-day Masses   
Mon - Thurs & Sat: 10.00am  
Fri: 7.30pm 

Confessions 
Sat: 6:15pm – 6:45 pm 
First Fri: After Evening Mass 
 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Tues 11.00am – 10.00pm 
Holy Hour Dervock  
Not during summer months 

19 July 2015 
Readers  
Sat    7.00pm:  Philip Donaghy   
Sun  11.00am: Danny McGinty   
Daily Readers: 
Group  B   (from 13 July) 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Group 2  Maura Gillan 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 
 

 
12 July 2015 - Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Contact Details 
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003 
St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballvmoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
In the event of an emergency sick call, Monsignor Sean Connolly can be reached at the following number- 
07739 223 280 
 
Daily Mass  
There will be no Mass celebrated on Monday or Tuesday of this coming week. The schedule will resume as normal on 
Wednesday morning. 
 
Recently Deceased  
Cliff Ledger   Formerly of Ballymoney 
 
Anniversaries 
Kathleen Darragh, Henry Magee, Ann McCaffrey, James McClements, Willie McConville, Tony McErlean 
George Nash, Hugh O’Connor 
 
Wedding 
We congratulate Emma Pattison and Paul McToal on the occasion of their Nuptial Wedding which took place recently.  
 
Baptism 
We welcome into the family of our parish, Caoimhe Caitlin Brolly, Ballymoney, who was baptised last Sunday and we 
congratulate her parents. 
 
Collections 
Weekly Collection:                         £1107.00 
Golden Mile:                                   £    37.00 
We wish to thank you for your generosity to all the Church Collections 
 
Sun Collection:    
19 July: Weekly Offering plus Diocesan Needs 
 
Castle Community Centre Sponsored Walk  
The total proceeds from the sponsored walk resulted in a very generous £5,044. The organisers extend a very sincere 
thank you to everyone who walked, sponsored the walkers, lent their support and catered for everyone afterwards. A very 
special thanks to Fr. O Brien who collected over £700 in sponsorship. The walk also proved to be a very enjoyable Parish 
event and hopefully it will be repeated again next year. Work will commence shortly on the heating system and external 
painting of the centre.  
 
Musings 
By and large, prophets are not popular people.  By the very nature of their calling, they disturb our peace. And we would 
rather if they would not disturb us any further. 

http://www.ballymoneyparish.com/

